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“Verily, verily, | say unto you, he that believeth on me, the works that I do
shall he do also; and greater works than these shall he do, because [ go to
the Father” (Jn. 14:12). The “greater works” of Christ are manifest among
us as people are hearing and believing the gospel. Amazingly, God is
overseeing migration patterns to ensure that this happens (Acts 17:26-27)!

One Year in Uruguay

This week our hearts are full as we celebrate one year of being in our new country. Much has happened! We
have been through language school, made many new friends, seen professions of faith, secured a beautiful
home close to our church, are directing the institute, and are expecting a baby boy in October. God has blessed
and empowered us through your sacrificial giving and prayers!

Incredible Growth

In our last prayer letter I tried to describe the incredible growth that is taking place in our city. Ground is
being leveled, houses are being built, and even bigger plans allegedly are being made by a developer from
Buenos Aires for our southern coast. To give you an idea of what is happening here, Micki and I have prepared
a picture presentation below. You will not want to skip over this! There is a specific pattern of growth in our
neighborhood that stretches toward Route 1 and our southern coast. We have been going to the people of our
city with the liberating news of the Gospel; now, it appears God is bringing lots of people to us!

AMAZING OPPORTUNITY!

Many of you have been praying for the El Real Project. Already, through the giving of our stateside supporters
and the church here, we have reached $29,770 toward the project. Though the property is listed for $170,000,
we want to try and negotiate an offer with at least $100,000 in the bank. Last week a couple from one of our
supporting churches contacted us with an offer that is nothing short of amazing. From now through
December 10, 2015, they will MATCH all giving up to $35,000 to help us reach this goal. Two caveats
accompany this amazing opportunity: 1) there is no guarantee that we will get the property upon making such
an offer, and 2) to encourage generous participation, their offer only stands if we can negotiate a purchase.

Thirty-two churches and nine individuals support us financially. A few of you have already given sacrificially
to this project - thank you! If the rest, along with those that support the Perezes, determined to give $500, we
would easily reach our goal and benefit from this matching offer. If each gave $1,000, we would have even
stronger negotiating power! We are bathing this opportunity in prayer and appreciate if you would do the
same. For those of you who do not support us financially, this is an amazing opportunity for you to participate
in a one-time gift. Once again, I have attached the Project letter originally sent in May for your reference.

Calvary Baptist Church Jon and Micki Rehfeldt BWM \ Planting Churches Worldwide
792 Milford Street CL Bernardi, Juan 0101 Vivienda 03 PO Box 2149
Watertown, W1 53094 Viviendas “Los Panaderos” Decatur, AL 35602
920-261-7237 Colonia del Sacramento 70001 256-353-2221

Uruguay, South America
www.rehfeldtsinuruguay.com
Facebook: Jon & Micki Rehfeldt



